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Porter, Committee Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED:          HB 2760 - OMAP - Work Session HB  2121   -
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Medical    Examiner's    Indigent Disposition Account - Public Hearing
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TAPE 159, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

HB 2760 - Work Session

005    CHAIR FORD:  reviews issues -refers to proposed amendment
(EXHIBIT A) -discusses fiscal impact

020  MOTION: Rep Dell  moves that the vote  by which HB 2760  was sent
to the Appropriations Committee be reconsidered

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the vote is reconsidered.

080    REP DELL:  suggests rescheduling the bill quickly so it can be
resolved

HB 2121 - Public Hearing

095  JOAN BOUCHARD, OREGON STATE BOARD OF  NURSING: submits and reads
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT B) -discusses statutes
150    -answers questions from the members

HB 2121 - Work Session

170   MOTION:  Rep  Luke  moves  HB 2121   to  the  floor  with  a  do
pass recommendation



VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries, with all members present
voting AYE Rep Meek is excused

Rep Fisher will carry the bill

SB 484 - Public Hearing

210  JULIA GIES,  OREGON NURSES  ASSOCIATION: submits  and summarizes
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT C) -discusses proposed
amendments (EXHIBIT D) -reviews statement from Dean of Students, Eastern
oregon State College

(EXHIBIT E)

310  KATHY PFISTER-MINOGUE,  OREGON COLLEGE  HEALTH ASSOCIATION: 
submits and summarizes written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT
F) -supports ONA amendment

TAPE 160, SIDE A

010    PFISTER-MINOGUE:  continues testimony

040  CHAIR  FORD: discusses  authorized  formulary (page  5,  line 12 
of the bill)

060    GIES:  discussion of pre-packaged drugs -limitation of keeping
certain drugs in stock

090  GREG  LIGHT,  STUDENT  BODY  PRESIDENT,  EASTERN  OREGON  STATE
COLLEGE: submits and reads written testimony in support of the bill
(EXHIBIT G)

160    PFISTER-MINOGUE:  describes treatment process -lists institutions
staffed by nurse practicioners -educational background for nurse
practicioners

Submitted for the record,  written testimony on SB  484 from Jeff Hall

(EXHIBIT H), Angela Savage  (EXHIBIT I), Deborah  Vencill (EXHIBIT J),

Vickie Simpson (EXHIBIT K), Margaret Upton  (EXHIBIT L), and Mary Jane

Isensee (EXHIBIT M).

270  LAURIE  WIMMER, COMMISSION  FOR  WOMEN: submits  and  summarizes
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT N)

348   LAUREN  MOUGHON,  WOMEN'S  RIGHTS  COALITION:  submits  and
summarizes written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT O)

385  MARILYN RADER, OREGON STATE  PHARMACISTS ASSOCIATION (OSPA):
submits and reads written testimony in opposition to the bill (EXHIBIT
P)

TAPE 159, SIDE B

055    RADER:  continues testimony -discusses ONA amendment (exhibit D)
-describes patient and medication profiles 140    -a licensed pharmacist



will have to be involved in dispensing drugs

175    CHUCK GRESS, OSPA:  Testifies in opposition to the bill
-discusses curriculum of College of  Pharmacy, Oregon State University

(EXHIBIT Q) -discusses  dispensing   of  certain   combinations   of 
pre-packaged

medications

245  CHAIR  FORD:  discusses  opportunity  for  complete  clinic  record
for students

280    GRESS:  discusses costs of medication, leveling of prices
-reviews proposed amendment (EXHIBIT R)

TAPE 160, SIDE B

005    GRESS: continues testimony

030    RADER:  discusses roles of pharmacists and nurse practitioner

120   FRANKLIN   MEYER,   VICE-PRESIDENT  OF   STUDENT   AFFAIRS,
WILLAMETTE UNIVERSITY: submits and reads written testimony in support of
the bill

(EXHIBIT S) -arrangement with local pharmacy to dispense medication

SB 409 - Public Hearing

215   RAY  GRIBLING,  UNISERVICE  CORPORATION:   submits  and  reads
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT T) -reviews amendments
adopted by the Senate -reviews proposed amendments

TAPE 161, SIDE A

005    GRIBLING:  continues testimony -discusses cap on costs

065    JOHN ADAMSON, UNISERVICE CORPORATION:  cost of burial plots

090    GRIBLING:  discusses death certificate filing fee -least cost
disposition -percentage of unclaimed indigents in number of total deaths

220    CHAIR FORD:  The bill will be sent to the Appropriations
Committee

310  LLOYD  ATHEARN,  HEALTH  DIVISION:  the  division  does  not  have
major problems with the bill -the Indigent Disposition Account should 
be located within the Health

Division -the fiscal impact should be minimal

TAPE 162, SIDE A

005    GRIBLING:  determination of status of the deceased

040    CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 11:00 a.m.



Submitted by:                   Reviewed by:

Barbara Porter                  Melanie Zermer Clerk                    
      Administrator
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